
    
  

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

Dear  

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Mayor regarding the Garden Bridge. I have been asked 
to respond on his behalf.  

The Garden Bridge Trust has spent approximately £37 million from the total £60 million pledged by 
Government and Transport for London (TfL). This includes the costs incurred by TfL in developing 
the project prior to the funding agreement being signed between TfL and the Garden Bridge Trust. 
The rest of the public sector funding has been released according to that funding agreement which 
is available online: http://content.tfl.gov.uk/tfl-gbt-funding-agreements-and-variations.pdf. 

The terms of reference for Margaret Hodge’s reviews are available online via 
https://www.london.gov.uk/press-releases/mayoral/review-to-be-conducted-into-garden-bridge-
project. The Mayor will consider any further action required once the report has been concluded.  

Thank you again for writing to the Mayor.  

Yours sincerely, 
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